
 
 

 
 

NEW REGISTRANT OPPORTUNITY  

Are you a New Registrant looking for a vibrant and growing community to work and live? Are you 
interested in working in a full-scope community while serving BIPOC clients?

We are looking for a New Registrant to join our practice and that person might be you!  

This position is permanent starting with a one-year contract with the likelihood of partnership after the 
 

We are in Brampton and have privileges at Etobicoke General Hospital a division of the William Osler 
Health System. Our catchment includes Caledon, Bolton, Woodbridge and Vaughan so there are lots of 
places that you can live and have proximal access to Toronto, Niagara Falls, the US, the rolling 
countryside of Caledon and even skiing up North. 

 AMMA Midwives is a practice committed to creating a workplace culture that supports sustainable 
work-life balance through respectful communication and relationships with our peers and allied health 
care professionals. We encourage our midwives to explore their interests in academic research, CMO or 
AOM activities as well as personal hobbies.  

 We enjoy supporting a highly racialized community and therefore fluency in Spanish, French, Arabic, 
and/or a South Asian language would be an asset but is not required. Our practice is deeply rooted in 
our community and we are always exploring innovative ways to serve and support our community 
better. 

Please email your resume and accompanying cover letter to interviews@ammamidwives.com. We are 
looking to hire for the summer/fall.  plea
forward to meeting you very soon! 

 


